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Benha, 30/06/2006  
 
To:  
 
 
 
Dear  
 
 
We congratulate you with the acceptance of your submission entitled:  
”                                                                                                                                            ” 
as a paper, after rigorous peer reviewing by the Program Committee for the MESM’2006 
conference, which will be held at the Mercure Romance Hotel, Alexandria, Egypt, from 
August 28-30, 2006..  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at the conference and presenting your accepted 
paper at MESM’2006.  
 
If you have any further questions or requests, you can contact me. Further information 
about the conference will be published on our website on URL 
http://www.eurosis.org/conf/mesm/mesm2006/. See you in Alexandria  
 
 

Yours Sincerely  
 

Dr Eng Ghada M. Amer 
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